
-Take a nature walk around the
school grounds, exploring plants,
trees, and small insects.

-Encourage students to observe and
collect natural items like leaves or
pebbles.

-Discuss the concept of different
environments and how living things
adapt to them.

Nature Walk

-Provide students with journals and
take them on a nature walk.

-Encourage them to observe and
sketch plants, insects, or birds they
encounter.

-Discuss their observations
afterward, promoting scientific
curiosity and drawing skills.

Nature Journaling

-Divide into groups and assign each
group an environment (beach,
mountains, etc). 

-Have each group prepare arguments
about why their environment is the
best for living things.

-Organize a friendly debate where
groups present their points of view,
encouraging teamwork.

Environmental Debate

-Provide maps of different
environments such as beaches,
mountains, and forests.

-Allow students to explore the maps
and identify key features like water
bodies and elevation.

-Engage in discussions about the
animals and plants specific to each
environment.

Map Exploration
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